
 

 

Welburn Hall School 

School Re – Opens 4th March 2019 

Last week we said Good Bye to Andy Johnson one of our 
teaching assistants in LKS3, Andy has moved on to another 

job closer to his home in Middlesbrough. 

We wish him all the luck in the world. 

 

 

 

Ella is on her second week of 
work experience at the NCBP 
Helmsley. She works so hard 
and says "this is even better 
than being in the classroom". 
Well done Ella, the birds have 

lovely clean bird baths this 
week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children are welcome to dress as book characters on 7th March 
(World Book Day) 

 

Week 2 Option 1 
 

Option 2 Pudding 

Monday Chicken and Vegetable Pie 
with Sweet Potato, Peas & 

Carrots 

Vegetable Curry with 
Rice, Peas & Carrots 

Chocolate & Summer 
Berry Sponge & 

Custard 

Tuesday Pork and Apple Plait with 
New Potatoes, Gravy, 
Sweetcorn & Broccoli 

Summer Vegetable 
Frittata with Beetroot 

salad, Sweetcorn & 
Broccoli 

Strawberry Shortcake 

Wednesday Roast Beef, Yorkshire 
Puddings with Roast 
Potatoes, Medley of 

Vegetables & Green Beans 

Ratatouille with Yorkshire 
Puddings, Medley of 
Vegetables & Green 

Beans  

Tropical Coconut 
Squares & Custard 

Thursday Lamb Kofta in Pitta Bread 
with Mint Yoghurt Dressing, 
Broccoli, Carrot & Swede 

Courgette and Tomato 
Pasta with Sunflower 
Seed Bread, Broccoli, 

Carrot & Swede 

Fruit Fool 

Friday Battered Fish with Chips, 
Coleslaw & Peas 

Potato, Leek & Spinach 
Bake, Coleslaw & Peas 

Orange Brownie & Ice 
Cream 

 

Welburn Hall Weekly 

22nd February 2019 



We recently heard the sad news of the passing of Mr Steven Welford. 

Mr Welford was a devoted Welburnite, he loved this place and the people in it. 

He spent a great deal of his life here, even as a child with his Mother, he could be found 
playing in the grounds and spending time with the pilots landing on the nearby airstrip in 

Kirkbymoorside. 

Steven always had many tales to tell of his adventures here at Welburn.  

He became school bursar here in the mid-seventies.  

Later he fell into teaching History at the school. Even after he retired in July 1991, Steven 
still came weekly to support our students with biking on motor bikes and tinkering with old 

cars; the students experiences were so enriched by his joy of motoring. 

When Health and Safety restrictions became too tight he then moved on to bicycles, along 
with Mr Brunyee the new History teacher at the time. They started delivering the Cycling 
proficiency scheme. This enabled our students to learn to ride a bike and then experience 

the health benefits and the freedom cycling gives us. 

Even after Mr Brunyee’s retirement Steven would pop into school on a weekly basis to 
check we were all ok and happy.  

Steven also provided many hours of entertainment at the annual garden party, being the 
host with the most! Using his sound system to play his beloved music to the crowds, and 

calling the raffle at the end of the day. 

 

Steven was a true gentleman and cared for the people of Welburn so much.  

Our hearts are filled with sadness Sir. RIP. 

 

 

 

 

 


